Dear Dr. Sultan,
First of all, thank you very much for your ongoing support of the World Journal of Gastroenterology (WJG) and contributed a manuscript to WJG.
We are very sorry to inform you that after rigorous peer review and evaluation by the editorial office, your manuscript does not reach WJG’s publishing standard with regards to the academic quality and, therefore, cannot be published in this journal.
The criteria for accepting a manuscript are that the article must be rated AAA or AAB or ABB, by all of the three peer reviewers, for academic content (A: Excellent; B: Very good). If these criteria are not met, the manuscript will be rejected.
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